
JAMES A. McCLURE 
IDAHO 

Mr. Thomas A. Leege, President 
Idaho Chapter 
The Wildlife Society 
Box 398 
Kamiah, Idaho 83536 

Dear Mr. Leege: 

WASHINGTON. D.C. 20510 

October 18, 1976 

Thank you for sharing your comments with me on the Draft Environmental 
Impact Statement on Development of hosphate Resources in Southeastern 
Idaho. I feel your comments represent a thoughtful, sincere approach 
to the subject of a commitment for a resource that ·s needed as a con­
tribution to our economy, and at the same time will result in the modi­
fication of our environment. 

I have carefully followed the preparation of this Statement and am pleased 
it has finally been presented to the people of Idaho for their review 
and comment. The Teton dam disaster has delayed some of the public in­
volvement process, however I feel this short delay is justified. 

Your statement to the Interagency Task Force is the kind of contribution 
that addresses a complex environmental issue in a positive way. It will 
lead to an orderly sorting out of the many factors in such a way to 
minimize the adverse effects of this proposal. 

Again, thank you for providing me with your comments. 

United States Senator 
McC:ds 


